

September 18, 1992

Mr. Vernon L. Rooney, Sr. Project Manager Project Directorate I-4 Div. of Reactor Projects - I/II Office of Nuclear Rector Regulation U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Rooney:

RE: Service List

Thank you for your reply dated September 15, 1992. It is our intention to replace Mr. Menard with Mr. Graham. Mr. Graham is now reviewing all correspondence on our nuclear projects (Millstone 3 and Seabrook). As you surmise, the need for additional copies will be landled internally.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Joseph O. Roy

Manager of Operating Projects

cas

300090

